
 
Acceptance of a delayed or spaced out vaccine schedule as long as communicable illnesses vaccines are 
being administered. Submitting delayed schedule to school and allowing them to check in to assure 
schedule is being followed. This allows vaccines to be spaced out so our children are not being injected 
with so many questionable ingredients and neurotoxins in such a short amount of time, while protecting 
public health concerns by assuring communicable disease vaccines are being administered.  
 
Medical exemption granted to families who show are at higher risk of severe adverse reactions. This 
would allow the child to be protected BEFORE any damage has occurred.   
 
Current required vaccines only, keeping future vaccines such as HPV and FLU as recommended and not 
required 
 
Thank you,  
Melissa Moen 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


